
Hi Robin, 

I hope all is great!  You guys were really great!  Staci is a CHAMP!  We love her!  

“RB Health Partners was essential in assisting us obtain our Joint Commission Accreditation in 2020, 

Staci Goldstein was very professional and  knowledgeable of the process.  Staci was great support in 

getting everything together for The Joint Commission survey.   I highly recommend using RB Health 

Partners for the Joint Commission accreditation we could have not done it without them!” 

Let me know if you need anything else. 

Warm regards, 

Marta Delgado, MSN, L.N.H.A., R.N.
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